
Dear Seniors and their Families, 
 
Due to more demand for parking spaces than we have available, we will be holding a lottery 
for seniors wishing to purchase a parking tag for Semester 2 during the 2018-2019 
Academic Year. 
 
Seniors wishing to purchase a tag must follow the procedure below: 
 

1. Enter your name on the form linked below by the end of the day on 
Wednesday, January 9, 2019 

  
http://bit.ly/2019NSHSParkingS2 
 

2. Names will be assigned a random number on Thursday, January 10, 2019, 
and the top 155 will be offered parking tags. 

 
3. You will be notified by email if you were selected for a parking tag.  
 
4. Those selected will have until Friday, January 18​th​, 2019 to turn in the 

parking tag application along with the $175 parking fee. Payment must be 
made in full and by check made payable to Newton Public Schools (in the 
memo section on the check, print NSHS PARKING).   Cash will not be 
accepted. 

 
If you do not turn in payment and application by January 18th, your parking tag will be 

released to the next person on the lottery waitlist. 
 
We have not been able to issue parking tags to Juniors in a number of years. If there are 
remaining passes after the senior lottery, then a lottery for juniors may be announced. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Candice Beermann 
Vice Principal 
Newton South High School 
 

http://bit.ly/2019NSHSParkingS2

